
“ 
 
 Waddington All Saints Primary School  

If they have wings, why make them walk?” 
Maths Celebration and Workshop 

Monday 4th July 2016 

2pm - 4pm 

 

Come and spend time seeing maths across all classes in 

school. Let the children share their successes with you; 

they might even teach you some skills! 

2pm-3pm- spend time in classes seeing maths in action. 

3pm-4pm- visit the hall to find useful information about 

how you can support your child at home. There will be 

areas set up which you can visit as you please.  Resources  

will available for you to look at and take home. 

 

 

This year we have been developing maths across school, with a focus on children understanding to a mastery level. 

This means that the children have experienced mathematics in a way where they spend time exploring and 

broadening their knowledge and skills, before moving to the next skill. The idea behind this is that they develop 

deeper conceptual understanding of maths areas which will support acceleration of progress. This has been a huge 

success this year and we would like to share this with you. We will be continuing to develop and embed this next 

year. The children would love to teach you some of their skills. 

 Visit classes. 

 Find out how to support your child at home. 

 Learn about bar modelling and how this supports 

children in knowing how to solve problems. 

 Speak with teachers and Mrs South to find out 

more about mastery maths. 

 Look at calculation progression and the strategies 

used.  

 Visit websites and look through resources. 
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